
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

23rd June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Primary College: Information for Parents 

What is Primary College? 

Primary College is a three-day programme of forty different workshops (listed below) provided for children in Year 6 

at Weymouth College.  Primary College this year runs from Wednesday 13th to Friday 15th July, with children 

completing two workshops each day.  

 

The aims of Primary College 

 a very enjoyable and instructive experience which will broaden their horizons. 

 an opportunity to meet and work with children from other schools -  developing their social skills and easing 

their transition to secondary school. 

 the chance to try new activities and learn new skills. 

Food and drink 

Children will need to bring packed lunches and a water bottle each day, if your child has a free meal entitlement or if 
you have already ordered a hot meal for this day then Food Links will provide a packed lunch option.   
 
Clothing 
Some workshops have specific clothing requirements: 

 sturdy shoes or boots (i.e. not trainers or open-toed shoes) for engineering/ construction activities. 

 football gear for the football workshops. 

 loose clothing for other sports activities. 

 old clothes for art and other hands-on workshops which are likely to be messy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Taylor & Mrs Crouch  
Year 6 Teachers 

 


